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Weds 21 September 

(9.00am) 

1st PTFA meeting of the 

year – all parents welcome 

 

Fri 30 September 

(9.00am) 

PTFA Macmillan Coffee 

Morning in school 

 

Mon 3 October (6.00pm) 

Parents can book for 

parents’ evenings on the 

online system 

 

Tue 4 October (9.15am) 

Open morning for 

prospective parents 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   What are your teachers’ names?  

 Can you tell me about your new friends?  

Year 1   What does ‘busy learning’ mean? 

 Which areas have you enjoyed the most, in your new 

classroom, this week? 

Year 2   Can you name 3 devices you can take photographs with? 

 What are the 5 basic needs of survival? 

Year 3   Can you name the Ages in chronological order? 

 What is an expanded noun phrase? 

Year 4   What is a fronted adverbial? 

 What is a timeline? 

Year 5   Explain why Earth is known as ‘The Goldilocks Planet’? 

 What is this date -  XIV /  VI / MCMLXXXV? 

Year 6   What is precipitation?  

 Describe the climate of the UK.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      90.3%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4B – 99.2%       
 

Which Classes have had 

‘NO LATES’? 

 Rec L, Rec B, Y1, 2B, 

3L, 3B, 4L, 4B, 5L, 6L  

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 

 

Welcome Back! 

It is so good to see you all again, and we are delighted to extend a warm 

welcome to some new staff and families to Ladybridge… 

 Miss McAinsh (4B – Pumas class) and Miss Olsberg (5L – Seahorses) 

have joined our teaching staff.  

 Miss Brough, Mrs Zeayal and Mrs White have joined our support staff. 

 All of our Reception children and their families – it’s great to see how 

quickly our youngest children have settled into school routines and 

learning.  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

Following the sad news yesterday, each class have taken some time to 

remember the Queen and talk about her life. 

We decided to adopt a ‘celebration of life’ approach in today’s assembly, with 

the pupils singing ‘Here’s to the Queen’ (a song that the children first learnt 

during the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee). 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the Queen’s family, at this sad time. 

Useful Information         Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Champions’. 

2) It is also ‘Democracy 

Week’ in school next 

week – who will you vote 

for? 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

